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Unilil Service Corp.

September 12, 2008

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Electric Assistance Program
Annual Budget: October 2008 — September 2009 Program Year
DE 08-

Dear Director Howland:

On July 30, 2008, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“Unitil”) filed with the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commi sion (the “Commission”) its annual budget for the
Electric Assistance Program for the program year, October 1, 2008 through
September 30, 2009. Since this filing, Unitil has updated its sales forecast and
accordingly files with the Commission an update to its EAP Projected System
Benefits Charge Revenue (Attachment A). The impact of this change results in a
decrease to the estimated system benefits charge revenue of approximately
($73,000).

Unitil would be pleased to provide additional information concerning this
matter at the Commission’s request~ Than 1ou for your attention to this matter.

Sinr-’~ly, /

Gary Epler
Chief Regulatory Counsel

Enclosure

cc: Meredith Hatfield, Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler
Chief Regulatory Counse

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-773-6440
Fax: 603-773-6640
Email: epler@unitil.com


